
Fine Wines and Olive Oil from the Spring-fed Soils of 
the Omaka Valley 

 
Omaka Springs Estates is the sole producer 
of estate wines and olive oil in the Omaka 
Valley of Marlborough.  All of our grapes 
and olives are grown on our 180 acre 
estate located in the very heart of the 
valley. Owners Geoff & Robina Jensen were 
pioneers in the New Zealand olive oil 
industry when they planted their first olive 
trees in 1990.  In 1992, they literally up-
rooted the olive trees from their original 
plot in Nelson, and then re-planted the 
trees alongside existing vineyards at their 
new Estate in the Omaka Valley.  Today we 
have over 2,000 olive trees scattered 
amongst our vineyard, 24 different 
varieties.  Our olive oil is blend of all of 
these varieties, most notably Frantoio 
olives, along with Barnea, Leccino, 
Manzanillo.  A single cold pressing ensures 
that only extra olive oil is extracted and 
blended to produce the distinctive Omaka 
taste. Our oil is renowned for its delicious 
fat olive aroma. It's smooth but not greasy 
on the palate, it has good balance and a 
subtle grassy creaminess.  The olive oil is 
bottled and packed at the Estate in limited 
quantities. 
 

 

 

 

 


